ACPAC

Funds Review Subcommittee

October, 2007
The subcommittee requests ACPAC approval for the following recommendations:

ANNOUNCEMENT OF ACPAC FUNDS
Announcement of the availability of ACPAC innovation funds will be made immediately.  ACPAC faculty representatives will be requested to communicate this information to faculty in their respective colleges.

As in past years, ACPAC funds will be made available to faculty members to foster exploration of technological innovation.  Appropriate activities to fund include those related to evaluation, selection, and utilization of emerging technology concepts.  An activity utilizing ACPAC funds may be an appropriate and necessary investigation prior to application for other technology funding (ESF, Technology Fee, grants, etc.).  Collaboration with colleagues is supported and encouraged.  Although the funds are not intended to be used to acquire hardware or software, purchases will be considered that are consistent with the overall intent of exploring emerging technology.

DISTRIBUTION OF FUNDS

Approximately $33,000 is available to ACPAC for this year.  It is proposed that $3,750 be made available to each academic college, the University Service Faculty (Library, Student Affairs, Military Science, etc.), and a portion to be used for Inter-disciplinary projects.  With these 8 components, $30,000 would be made available to distribute.  The $3,000 reserve would be used by ACPAC to cover on-going expenses (meetings, innovation forum, etc.).

Proposals for the “Inter-disciplinary” category would be reviewed by the Funds Review Subcommittee.  This category would consider favorably those proposals that have an interdisciplinary component, particularly activities that involve faculty members from multiple colleges.  
Any funds that remain after the initial review of proposals will be redistributed to colleges to fund other appropriate projects. 

REVIEW OF PROPOSALS

Proposals for the use of ACPAC funds should be discussed with college deans and college technology committees.  

The ACPAC Funds Review Subcommittee will review the applications for these funds and validate that they match the guidelines.  A college may suggest one or more activities be funded, the total cost of which does not exceed the college allocation ($3,750).

INNOVATION FORUM
In past years, ACPAC sponsored an innovation forum in October.  It is proposed that this event be held in conjunction with Research Appreciation Week, typically held in April.  The format of the event would be similar, that is ACPAC grant awardees will be asked to participate in a poster session that summarizes how the ACPAC funds were used for technological exploration.  Details of how the event would be related to Research Appreciation Week would be discussed with the Graduate School and the Research Institute.    
